
From: Murray, Larry G <Larry.Murray@scdmv.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/22/2014 9:23:35 AM 
Subject: Legislative Discussion

Morning Katherine
You have time next week to sit down and review our legislation? 

If so , Thursday afternoon ok?
Thanks
Larry

Larry Murray
Deputy Director Legislative Affairs
South Carolina Department of Motor Vehicles 
803-896-5527 Office 
803-239-6888 Cell
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